
I am happy to say that I finally own an electric vehicle, as of six months ago. I've long known that this is the future of personal 
transportation and now I know that EVs make for a good driving experience as well. I am a homeowner who has set up a personal 
recharging station, but friends and relatives in apartments and condos are not so fortunate. For the sake of our climate and for clean 
air to breathe we need to lower the barriers to EVs. We especially need to ensure that EVs are affordable for everyone. This bill will 
help these goals and will position Oregon as a leader in electricification.


